
[bookmark: _MON_1614520864][image: ]








15/05/2020
Dear parents

This week has seen more announcements and guidance from the Prime Minister and government and as there is little reference to secondary school students, but we can assume that Years 7 and 8 will not return to school for the remainder of the summer term. The government guidance to parents can be found  here:
 https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/closure-of-educational-settings-information-for-parents-and-carers/reopening-schools-and-other-educational-settings-from-1-june

This is difficult for students, parents and teachers and we will be considering our next phase of remote learning carefully and how we can best support you and your families in the coming weeks. 

This week and next, tutors will be contacting each family. We appreciate the challenge of managing home learning alongside family life without the routine and structure of school. We are very grateful for the support you are giving and are mindful of the demands on families at this time. We are here to help, please let us know if there is anything we can do to support you further. 

As mentioned in my last letter we are ready to launch a new learning platform using Microsoft Teams where all distance learning will be uploaded.  This will not only simplify accessing the learning and submitting work by students but will provide a platform where we can share and facilitate new learning approaches.

To manage the move over to a new platform a letter will be coming out next week with full explanation for parents and students with a video guide to follow.   The log in will be via the Avanti fields email that all students hold.

Of course, our support goes beyond the academic, and the Avanti Trust keen to share its well-being message more widely. Next week holds the first virtual ”Avanti Nights” family event  where Psychologist Dr Chetna Kang will share insights and strategies for families at this challenging time. 
Monday 18th May | 5:30pm-6:30pm | YouTube Live
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCIKgipHTGr75vUPjsVQsj9g

[bookmark: _GoBack]Finally I include the link the beautiful and haunting Surrender (Krishna Keshava) released today – a wonderful piece of music to sooth and calm at the end of a busy week.
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=h4vB60AIMHs

Do stay safe and well.
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Emma Taplin	
Principal
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Avanti Schools Trust is a private company limited by guarantee, and an exempt charity, registered in England and Wales 
under company registration number 07506598 with registered address: C/O Avanti House Secondary School,  




Wemborough Road, Stanmore, Middx, England, HA7 2EQ  VAT registration number: 122 8491 20




“Avanti Fields School” is an academy school within the trust, and is effectively a trading name of the trust.
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